Serco Employees to Vote

Local 614 and the management of Serco
reached a Stipulated Agreement with the
approval of the National Labor Relations
Board thereby eliminating the need for a
formal hearing before the NLRB. The
approximately 50 employees will vote on
Wednesday July 2, 2008 to decide whether
or not to become represented employees
and members of IBEW Local 614.

Grievance Filing

Stewards in the PED (PECO Energy Delivery)
and the PCC (PECO Call Center) are
reminded that when submitting a step 1
grievance form, the form must be filled out
completely. That means all sections on the
first page above the Step 1 Answer of
Supervisor must be completed including
signatures of the employee, steward and
the employee’s supervisor. The submission
of the grievance cannot occur until the
issue has been discussed with the
employee’s supervisor. Please refer to
Article X of the respective Collective
Bargaining Agreement for more details.

General Meeting

The next general meeting for LU 614 will be
Wednesday July 9, 2008 at 7:30 pm at the
IBEW LU 654 hall.

A line of communication to the members of LU 614

June 20, 2008
Joint Wage Compensation

Committee

Local 614 and the Company have mutually
agreed to extend the time frame set forth in
Exhibit A, paragraph 6 of both the PED and
Call Center Collective Bargaining
Agreements. Under this Memorandum of
Agreement, the June 1, 2008 dates will be
moved to October 15, 2008, the June 30,
2008 date will be moved to November 14,
2008 and the September 1, 2008 date will
be moved to January 31, 2009. The MOA
was made in order to allow for the
discussions to continue in an effort to agree
to a Transition Plan.

Further information should be available at
the next general meeting.

Line school Graduates

Local 614 would like to congratulate the
recent graduates from Line School and for
those that are new employees, welcome to
PECO and IBEW Local 614. The names of
our newest apprentices are: Lawrence
Anastasi, Christopher Bryan, Nicholas
DiRocco, Shawn Dougherty, Patrick Jordan,
Daniel Kelcher, Gregory Kornberger, Austin
Lighthart-Pavlik, Richard McNamee, Ryan
Mitchell, Kyle Morrow, Joseph Pino,
Michael Randazzo, William Trout, and
Joseph Wnukowski.

Special thanks go to LU 614 members
Malachi Adens, Shawn Brewer and Steve
Quigley for volunteering as instructors for
this Line School.



